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16th June 2005 
 
 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee  
Department of the Senate 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
Australia 
 
 
Dear Committee Secretary 
 
 
Please find attached a submission to the Senate Inquiry on VSU from the Flinders Postgraduate 
Students’ Association, Flinders University of SA. 
 
A hard-copy of this submission with additional appendices has also been sent in the post. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries regarding our submission. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Nigel Palmer 
President 
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